
 

AVAILABILITY OF PUBLIC HOUSING AGENCY PLAN 
&  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 

A DRAFT copy of the Central Falls Housing Authority’s (CFHA) Public Housing Annual and 
Five-Year Plans will be available for public inspection from February 24, 2025, through 
April 10, 2025, at the Administrative Office of the Authority at 30 Washington Street, 
during normal business hours and available on our website at www.cfhousing.org.  This 
Plan will advise the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), CFHA 
residents, and members of the public of the Central Falls Housing Authority’s mission for 
serving the needs of low-income and very low-income families and the Housing 
Authority’s strategy for addressing those needs. 
 
You are invited to make comments on the Plan at a Public Hearing to be held on April 
10, 2025, at 2:00 pm. Forand Manor Community Room, 30 Washington Street, Central 
Falls, RI. Written comments may be sent to: 
 

Annual Plan Comments 
Central Falls Housing Authority 

30 Washington Street 
Central Falls, Rhode Island 02863 

 
Requests for interpreter services or hearing impaired during the public meeting must be 
made in writing, to the Authority, at the above address, no later than forty-eight (48) 
hours prior to April 10, 2025. 
 

Central Falls Housing Authority 
Bridgett M Duquette 
Executive Director 

 
Equal Housing Opportunity 

 
 

http://www.cfhousing.org/

